
BHSharp, Ryan

From: Hayes, Kathy
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 7:34 PM

To: Bohn, Rex; Fennell, Estelle; Sundberg, Ryan; Bass, Virginia; Wllson> Mike
Subject: Fwd: Estelle's "secret" meetings, ref. Eel River Dams/Diversions

Dear Board Members! Please see attached!
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From: ernieorjudy <ernieorjudy@suddenlink.net>

Sent: Monday, May 14,2018 7:29:48 PM

To; Hayes, Kathy

Subject: Estelle's "secret" meetings, ref. Eel River Dams/Diversions

Dear Ms. Hayes: Please give this note to ALL the county supervisors BEFORE tomorrow's meeting.

Dear County Supervisors: I read that Ms. Fennel has held secret meetings with Sonoma and Mendocino

Supervisors in regard to keeping the Eel River Dams and continuing the diversion of water from the Eel to the

Russian River without regard to the salmon and steelhead fisheries of the Eel River. Please be warned that if

Ms. Fennel is successful, not only will she be voted out in coming elections, but all of you supervisors will be

voted out also. We need our elected Supervisors to stand up for Humboldt Co. and its important salmon and
steelhead fisheries, not the agricultural (wine) interests to our south. We will be watching how you all handle

this situation and react to Ms. Fennel's SECRET meetings behind the people's backs, /s/ Ernie DeGraff,

Fortuna


